There’s no commitment to ‘general welfare’ without
cash!

In a press conference on 22 February, Reserve Bank of New Zealand Governor Adrian Orr warned that
the "drive to a cashless society" had left the nation vulnerable. Click here to read his statements and
learn the background for the fight to protect cash in New Zealand (PDF).
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